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Changing the standard method of voting to in person would disproportionately affect 

people that work regular hours, have children, or have regularly scheduled activities. 

This bill also appears to come with a hidden price tag. If people en masse switch to 

voting in person, a huge number of extra poll workers are going to be needed. 

Removing the prepaid postage from mail in voting also ensures the loss of an ideal 

democracy. It puts up walls blocking underprivileged citizens from being able to enter 

their vote because they can’t spend the money or time. Do not consider this bill - this 

is not the way forward for Oregon, nor the rest of the U.S. 


